OFFICE OF THE ADDL: INSPECTOR GENERAL OF POLICE,
INVESTIGATION BRANCH, PUNJAB, LAHORE

CORREGENDUM RELATING TO TENDER OF PRINTING ITEMS

A tender Notice for printing of various items was requested to be floated on PPRA's
website by this office dated 22.09.2016 and is scheduled to be opened on 10.10.2017.
2 The following amendments in tender notice/ bidding documents are done to satify
the PPRA rules 56 & 25 (1), respectively:

i) In Para # 4 of bidding documents, first line “....... @ 10% of total value of
stores.....” may be read as “....... @ 10% of total contract amount.....”

ii) Para # 7 of bidding documents may be read this sentence at last as “Bidding
documents are immediately available in our office from the date of
publication/advertisement of tender i.e. 23.09.2016".

3 Other terms and conditions will remain same.
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